
Woodland Board Meeting 
Minutes 
May 1, 2010 
 
Attendees: Ed Wohlers, Joe Casey, Elsie Witt, Jessica Williams, Brian Rower, Kay Ready 
 
Financial: 

• Ed reported that we will need to move money from the Money Market account to 
pay current bills 

• Need to generate more income through advertising in the newsletter 
• Judy sent current financial statement through email to Board members 

 
Newsletter: 

• Compliments to Jessica for the newsletter appearance 
• Kay asked if anyone is noticing problems with PG&E Smart Meters? 
• Profile on Brian Rower was interesting to read 

 
June Newsletter 2010: 
Board Elections may not be necessary because there were no new inquiries and current 
President and Secretary indicated they would accept another two-year-term 
Board profile      Joe or Judy 
Pancake Breakfast at the Cabana Club  Elsie 
More ideas… 
Impact of cutbacks on college students  ?? 
Cuts to high school auto shop, music, sports Ed 
MDUSD must make $4.6 million more in cuts Joe 
Swim Team       (Ed) Nancy Holian, Cabana Club  
 
Next Meeting will be June 5, 8:15 AM, Carl’s Jr.  
 
Respectfully, 
Elsie Witt, Secretary 
 
 


